

نموذج إجابة

English Experimental Tests

1ST SEMESTER MID-TERM

2018-2019

@අවෙල 5

Name :	Class:

Language Functions

-Match A to B.

A

- 1- What year are you in?
- 2- What's your telephone number?
- 3- Who did you visit last week?
- 4- How often do you have art?

В

- a. My grandfather.
- b. Three times a week.
- c. grade 5.
- d. 555 720 6755

Reading

Read the text and answer the questions that follow.

Once upon a time there was a thief who used to steal people clothes when they hang them to dry in balconies .one day he saw a very valuable jacket, he decided to steal it so he waited until people went to sleep. Then he jumped in the balcony and quickly took it and ran away. "it is very expensive", he said to himself. he called his son and asked him to take the jacket to the market to sell it. "be careful this is unusual jacket it is of a high value" he said. do not be afraid dad." Said the boy. The boy went to sell the jacket. On the way he met some of his friends. They asked the boy to play football with them .the boy said "Ok I can play for half an hour then I can go to the market to sell the jacket." The boy put the jacket beside the goal posts and began to play. one of the boys kicked the ball strongly but it missed the goal and hit the bag with the jacket and it was thrown into the air the boy quickly went and picked the jacket and put it in the bag. Another boy saw the jacket and liked it so he decided to steal it. When the boy went to play again he slowly sneaked and took the bag with the jacket and ran away.

When the boy finished playing he didn't find the jacket. He searched for it everywhere but couldn't find it. So he went home sadly. When he arrived home his

father was waiting eagerly. When dad saw him asked him if he had sold the jacket the boy said that he sold it when dad asked him about the money he said" dad I sold the jacket with the same price you bought it for."

- Choose the correct answer.
- 1. What is the text MAINLY about?
 - A. buying a jacket
 - **B.** selling a jacket
 - C. stealing a jacket
 - **D.** sewing a jacket
- 2. Why did the boy put the jacket beside the goal posts?
 - **A.** To be dry.
 - **B.** To sell it.
 - C. To start playing.
 - **D.** To go back home.
- 3. How did the thief use to steal clothes?
 - **A.** From shops
 - B. From markets
 - **C.** From balconies
 - **D.** From factories
- Answer the following question .
 - 4. What did the boy say to his father when he arrived home?

Answer: He said" dad I sold the jacket with the same price you bought it for."

Vocabulary

Choose the correct answer.

5. My father is (a) He works in Qatar TV.
A. reporter
B. teacher
C. mechanic
D. pilot
6. My favourite hobby is doing
A. letters
B. rocks
C. puzzles
D. caves
7. I like doing many in my school science lab.
A. experiments
B. puzzles
C. paintings
D. portraits
8. The Arabic language has a strong to religion.
A. exhibition
B. connection
C. information
D. education

Grammar

C	าดดรค	the	correct	answer.

9. They sometimes Computer games.
A. play
B. played
C. plays
D. playing
10. She draw well when she was a child.
A. can
B. was
C. is
D. could
11. My brother driving a car now.
A. is
B. was
C. can
D. could
12. Look, a beautiful bird in the sky.
A. flies
B. flew
C. fly
D. is flying
13. My father is reading a book
A. often
B. ago
C. every D. now

14. How you draw it last week?.
(A.) did
B. does
C. do
D. doing
15. They at home last night.
A. stays
B. staying
C. stayed
D. stay
16 they usually go swimming?
A. Did
B. Does
C. DO
D. Are
Writing Strategies
- Rewrite the following sentence with <u>CORRECT</u> punctuation.
17. he is a famous scientist
He is a famous scientist (.)
- Correct the underlined spelling mistake.
18. I like playing hoky with my friends every week.
ho <u>c</u> k <u>e</u> y
19. she is reading a magzine.
mag <u>a</u> zine

Writing

19. Write (4 - 5) complete sentences in English "what do you do every weekend"

The following questions may help you:

- 1- Where do you go?
- 2- Who do you go with?
- 3- What do you do?

Check your grammar, spelling and punctuation.

At my weekend, I usually go to the park. I always play football.		
I often watch TV. I sometimes go shopping. I never go skiing.		

Language Functions

-Match A to B.

A

- 1- What is your favourite food?
- 2- Can you pass the salt, please?
- 3- Who did you visit last week?
- 4- How often do you go swimming?

В

- a. My grandfather.
- b. Twice a week.
- c. I like pizza.
- d. Certainly

Reading

Read the text and answer the questions that follow.

Last Friday, Islam and Waleed who lived in a small village in Oman, went fishing on a small boat. The weather was sunny and warm. They were very happy and excited because there were a lot of fish to catch. Suddenly, a storm blew their boat turned over because the wind was strong and the waves were very high. Islam and Waleed lost all the fish they caught. Islam was not able to swim and asked Waleed to leave him and go, but Waleed refused to let his friend drown, so he carried Islam and swam until they reached near a big island.

There was no one in the island. they were very hungry and tired. Luckily, there were bananas and date trees so they stayed for two days eating bananas and dates. Their families were very worried about them. At night, Islam and Waleed felt cold so they made a shelter from trees wood. Every day they went to sea shore and waited for any ship to help them.

On the third day, they saw a big ship they waved to it. The people on the ship saw them and went to the island and saved them. Islam and Waleed were very happy and decided not to go sailing alone again.

- - Choose the correct answer.
 - 1. What is the text MAINLY about?
 - **A.** A swimming pool
 - **B.** A fishing trip
 - C. A comfortable island
 - D. A big ship
 - 2. How did Waleed and Islam go fishing?
 - A. By bus
 - B. By ship
 - C. By a small boat
 - **D.** By a dhow
 - 3. What did Waleed and Islam decide in the end?
 - A. Not to go fishing again
 - **B.** Not to go swimming
 - C. Not to go sailing alone
 - **D.** Not to go skiing
 - Answer the following question .
 - 4. What did Waleed and Islam do when they felt cold?

Answer: They made a shelter from trees wood

Vocabulary Choose the correct answer. 5. My father is (a) He does many experiments. A. reporter **B.** teacher C. mechanic **D.** scientist 6. When I go to the beach, I usually my self in the sand. A. explore **B.** bury C. learn D. send 7 . My favourite school subject is I like drawing maps. **A.** history B. science C. art **D.** geography 8 . My sister is working on (a) She is good at painting. A. medal B. cake C. puzzle

B. religion

D. portrait

C. exhibition

A.) competition

9. Our football team is having an important

Grammar Choose the correct answer. My father to another country every month. **10**. A. travelling B. traveled **C.** travels **D.** travel 11. Ahmed speak English when he was 7 years? A. Could **B.** Was C. Is D. can 11.he having lunch at the moment? A. Is **B.** Was C. Am D. Are 12. Listen, someone is in the other room. A. talked B. talks C. talk **D.** taking 13. My uncle bought a new car A. last year **B.** at the moment

D. pollution

C. every year
D. next year
14 Howshe go to school?.
A. did
B. does
C. do
D. doing
15. My friend is good at Football.
A. play
B. Played
C. Playing
D. plays
16 he often read comic books?
A. Did
B. Does
C. DO
D. Are
Writing Strategies
writing Strategies
Rewrite the following sentence with <u>CORRECT</u> punctuation.
17. are you from this country
<u>A</u> re you from this country <u>?</u>
- Correct the underlined spelling mistake.
18. I'm going to have an <u>interveiw</u> tomorrow.
interv <u>ie</u> w
19. I found a <u>treasre</u> last Friday.
treas <u>u</u> re

Writing

19. Write (4 - 5) complete sentences in English "what did you do last weekend"

The following questions may help you:

- 1- Where did you go?
- 2- Who did you go with?
- 3- What did you do?

Check your grammar, spelling and punctuation.

Last weekend, I went to the park. I played football.
I watched TV. I went shopping. I didn't go skiing.